
 

Proud Traditions  Wide Horizons  High Achievement 

Chad Road, Coseley, Bilston, West Midlands, WV14 9TU 

SIC PARVIS MAGNA 
‘Greatness from small beginnings’  

Weekly Update 
Date: 6th March 2023 

Issue 1 

Dear Bramford Families, 

Welcome to our first weekly update. A new weekly reminders and information sheet in addition to our 

newsletters. 

 

Griffin Science Symposium 

Our annual Proud Tradition that is GSS (Griffin Science Symposium) begins today, Monday 6th March. We 

are delighted this year to have the opportunity for our Year 6 children to take part in a virtual seminar from 

Dr Alice Dunford. Her research into developing and testing image sensors for cameras that are launched into 

space is going to prove to be a fascinating discussion/lecture. 

During this week, lots of science will be happening all over school—watch out on our socials and website. We 

cannot wait to share our learning. 

 

Mental Health and Well-Being 

It is so important that we equip our Griffins with the tools needed to navigate through life and an ever 

changing world. By covering a range of topics on health and well-being, we give our young people the skills 

and knowledge they need to flourish in school and beyond. Here at Bramford, we use the Lifewise Programme 

to deliver age appropriate lessons ensuring children develop their emotional literacy and hear a range of 

strategies to lead healthy, happy lives. 

On your next visit to school (Parents’ Evening), take a few moments to look at their scrapbook of learning. 

 

The Book Fayre 

A big thank you to all those who purchased a book during the Scholastic Book Fayre. We make a special  

mention of gratitude to Katie Haffner-Smith and the BPFA who gave their time so generously to help run this. 

 

Well Done! 

A huge congratulations must go to the KS1 Choir who, on Founders Day, performed beautifully for the 

residents of Broadway Halls Care Home in Dudley.  

 

Welcome 

We would like to welcome Ms Bayliss into the Year 4 team who will be at Bramford until the end of April. 

 

Have a great week! With warm wishes, 

 

Mrs L Guest 

Executive Headteacher  



 
Dates to Remember 

 
Monday 6th March 

  
Griffin Science Symposium (GSS) 

 
Thursday 9th March 

  
Reception Heights & Weights 

 
Friday 17th March  

  
Red Nose Day 

  
Monday 20th March 
  

  
5 Newton Shakespeare Festival at Dudley College (12.00pm – 
7.30pm) 
  

 
Tuesday 21st March 
  

  
World Poetry Day 

 
Friday 24th March 

  
Curriculum Day – Keeping Ourselves Safe 

 
Tuesday 28th March 

  
Nursery Easter Bonnet Parade (NAM – 10.30am & NPM – 
2.30pm) 
  

 
Thursday 30th March 

  
Parents’ Evening – 3.30pm – 8.30pm 

  
Monday 3rd April 
  

  
Easter Holidays (Monday 3rd April – Friday 14th April) 

  
Monday 17th April 
  

  
Pupils return to school 

  
Monday 1st May 
  

  
Bank Holiday – School closed 

 
Monday 8th May 

  
Bank Holiday – School closed 

 
Tuesday 9th May 

  
Year 6 SATs Week – Tuesday 9th – Friday 12th 

 
Monday 5th June 

  
Inset Day – School closed to pupils 

 
Tuesday 13th June 

  
Nursery Trip to Ash End House Farm – Group 1 

 
Thursday 15th June  

  
Nursery Trip to Ash End House Farm – Group 2 


